
Recent News Week Ending February 23

Hello Subscribers Name
 
Welcome to this week's Recent News.
 

Cooking With Tammie

 
Cooking with Tammie is back!

Cooking with Tammie started again this weekend with the grade 5/6 children making Tammie's
mum's famous sausage rolls with the special secret ingredient. Yum! All classes will have a turn
cooking. The recipe will appear under our Parent/classroom kitchen section soon.

Cooking With Paul

 
Putting our vegetables to use.

On Wednesday 21st February, Stasia, Eden, Chace, Mitchell and Ilyssa
harvested sweet, delicious tomatoes from our vegetable garden.  We then
had to sliced and chopped up the tomatoes, with capsicum, garlic, onion
and zucchini.  Then we put the pan on to fry off the vegetables to make our
pasta sauce.  Next, we put the dry noodles into the pot of boiling water. 
Mitch thought it tasted good, while Chace thought it was “ok”.  Stasia and
Eden loved it and thought it was delicious, as did Ilyssa.  Eden said it was
great because they all helped each other.  Stasia enjoyed it because
everyone all joined in. Thank you Paul for a fun session!

Hot Dog Special Lunch
We are having a special lunch on March 8. Please complete the form and return
with payment no later than Monday 5th March.
Special Lunch Order Form

http://www.karingalheightsps.vic.edu.au/uploaded_files/media/hot_dog_lunch_march_2018.doc
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Forest Lodge Grade 4 - 6 Camp Permission Form
On Friday expressions of interest for the grade 4 - 6 camp to Forest Lodge were
sent home.
 
Camp Permission Form

School Council Elections
School Council member nominations closed at 4.00pm on Monday February
19th. The number of nominations was equal to the number of vacancies.
Our school council will be comprised of the following members:
 

DET employees:
Kerryn Riley
Pauline Horton
 

Parent Members:
 

Jade Gavin
Fiona McKenzie
Dianne Morris
Sally Taylor
Stacey Taylor

 
Community Member:

Rachel Weber
 
 

Office Bearers will be elected at our first meeting.

Pupil Free Days
The following Pupil Free Days were passed at our last School Council meeting.
Please put them in your diary.
Wednesday June 27th
Friday august 10th

Monday December 3rd

The next Recent News will be in a fortnight's time.

Have a great weekend.
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